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For example, when forming the letter "f," the upstroke must be twice the length of the downstroke. For a hand
that is not used to joining letters seamlessly will have a difficult time at first, but not to worry, eventually it
will come to you. Hold the pen and paper at a slant. Lean your hand against your pinky finger to attain this
controlled, melodic wrist movement. Lowercase letters are joined together by a connector, while uppercase
letters are not necessarily joined. If you have tried writing in cursive before and failed miserably, you will
agree that there are those letters that are harder to connect as compared to others. You can also find them
included as part of the Cursive worksheets bundle in my Etsy store. You may be aware that cursive is no
longer taught in schools nowadays. Some may be easy to learn while others may prove difficult and annoying.
Turn the flat edge of your ink pen horizontally on the upstroke of each letter. See also: Cursive handwriting
instruction in the United States One of the earliest forms of new technology that caused the decline of
handwriting was the invention of the ballpoint pen , patented in by John Loud. While instructions will help
you begin writing in old-fashioned cursive, only continuous drills and practice will give you flawless,
ornamental penmanship. The pinky acts like a steering paddle to your hand while writing ornamental cursive.
Use the right paper For absolute beginners, use a lined paper preferably one that has a middle dotted line to
help you when shaping and sizing your lowercase letters. They include undercurve, downcurve, overcurve,
and slant. Kurrent was not used exclusively, but in parallel to modern cursive which is the same as English
cursive. Slant your paper diagonally left while grasping the pen in your right hand. The dotted middle line will
act as a guide to help you write evenly and neatly. Although ornamental penmanship exists primarily today on
wedding invitations and collegiate diplomas, a century ago, educators and professionals considered elaborate
cursive penmanship essential for people of all ages. The hashtag keepcursivealive is used on major social
media platforms such as Instagram and Twitter, to remind us that despite being viewed as being irrelevant and
old fashioned, cursive writing is important and we will fight to keep it alive. Each letter is formed by
combining one or more of these strokes together. Penmanship leaders like Zaner and Spencer filled elementary
schools with writing drills and teaching methods that emphasized endless practice, fine-motor strength,
posture and a Zen-like focus to master aesthetically pleasant, legible handwriting.


